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From: Iogha, Mario 
Sent:
To: GRCF
Cc: Joe Castellano
Subject: FW: IIR - IN003/20W - WA CDN and CDR Changes

Good morning, 
 
The IIR was reviewed and the Origin business have no further feedback . 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Mario Iogha 
Industry and Network Relationship Manager 
 
Origin 
7, 321 Exhibition Street, Melbourne VIC 3000 

 
 

 
originenergy.com.au  

I acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of country throughout Australia and 
recognise their continuing connection to land, waters and community. 
 
I pay my respects to them and their cultures, and to Elders past, present and future. 
 
Origin shows its commitment to participating in Australia’s reconciliation efforts through our  
Stretch Reconciliation Action Plan.  

  
 

 

 

From: GRCF   
Sent: Monday, 17 August 2020 2:18 PM 
To: GRCF < > 
Cc: Arjun Pathy < > 
Subject: IIR - IN003/20W - WA CDN and CDR Changes 
 
***This is a WA gas retail matter only*** 
 
Dear GRCF, 
 
In accordance with clause 382 of the Retail Market Procedures (RMP) WA, please review the Impact and 
Implementation Report (IIR) for IN003/20W (CDN and CDR for WA). 
 
The IIR, as outlined by clause 382 of the RMP WA, contains: 

(i) the basis and rationale for the proposed Procedures; and 
(ii) the likely implementation effect of the proposal; and 
(iii) a recommendation on whether the proposed Procedures should be made. 

 
Invitation to respond to this IIR 
Under the Ordinary Process for making Procedures under clause 383 of RMP WA, Registered Participants have at 
least 20 business days to submit comments to the IIR. As such, AEMO invites all Registered Participants to make a 


